
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Product Stewardship Policy 
 
In line with our ongoing commitment to reducing our environmental impact, Thinking 
Works have in place a Product Stewardship Policy to ensure BLADE, EONA, U.R, Okidoki, 
Thinking Quietly, Silo and Stix are diverted from landfill. 
 
Environmental sustainability is at the forefront of the whole Thinking Works design 
process. Products are designed to be easily disassembled and will either be reused, 
refurbished or dismantled and all individual components will be recycled. Ninety percent of 
the components of the table frames are recyclable. 
 
It is the responsibility of our clients to transport the products to the Thinking Works 
manufacturing site at Moorebank in Sydney NSW. Please contact our Head Office to 
initiate the product stewardship of your product. 
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